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This year PACG is celebrating its 15th Anniversary  
of working for the common good! 

 

To celebrate our 15 years of success, we will be donating $15,000 

to those in our community who have been negatively impacted by COVID-19.  
 

Learn more about this initiative and those we plan to help  

by attending a Zoom presentation on... 

Tuesday, August 4th from 5:30 - 6:30 pm  
or 

Saturday, August 8th from 10:00 – 11:00 am 

Reserve your spot at either meeting by calling  
563-676-7580 or visiting our website at www.pacgqc.org. 

AAnnnnoouunncciinngg  tthhee  YY1155KK  IInniittiiaattiivvee!!


